Sedgemoor Sedgemoor Schools

Creating
Opportunity

competition

time!

Sedgemoor
District Council has
a busy reception and needs
to serve lots of different customers in
Sedgemoor.

Sometimes families bring their children with them and they
might need to wait for a little while for their appointment. This
can be a bit boring!

We're redesigning our reception space and would like your help!

We would like to know
what you would like to

“If you were able to create see in the space to make
an area for childrenin our it better for children.
reception area, what would
it look like?

“What toys or
equipment would you
putinit?

“What sort of seating
would you like to see?

“"What pictures and

colours would you have
on the wall?”

We are asking primary school
age children to create their
vision for a children’s space.
They can do this in a picture, as There will be a prize for the winning design and all entries will
a digital image, a model or any receive a certificate to recognise their hard work.

way they would like, using paint,

pens, pencils, crayons, stick on

pictures or using any other ideas You can submit your ideas by e-mailing or posting
they have. them to us using the contact details below. Please
include your name, age and contact details. All

entries need to be received by Friday 15th May.

We look forward to seeing all your ideas!

digital.engagement@sedgemoor.gov.uk  facebook.com/sedgemoordc  instagram.com/sedgemoordc
Sedgemoor District Council, Bridgwater House,King Square, Bridgwater TA6 3AR
www.sedgemoor.gov.uk 0300 303 7800




